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2021 Letter to Athletic Directors

Dear Athletic Directors, 

The MAFO Augusta chapter would like to know what your schools are going to request from us football officials and clock operators to come onto your campus to officiate football games. When do we need to wear masks and when can we be mask less. We will honor whatever it is that is asked of us and would like to know ahead of time what your schools rules will be for us. Please let us know and again we will plan to respect whatever your directives are. 


Paul McCarty
Sec/Tres
MAFO Augusta


























Sent to schools August 17th, 2021


